
YEAR 4&5 PLANNING FOR FRIDAY 3RD APRIL 2020 
 

Dear Year 4&5, 

IT’S FRIDAY!! This has been yet another amazing week! I am SO PROUD!!  Last week’s 

“Paper-free Friday” was such a success that I would like to repeat it!  Let’s apply our 

learning in a more unusual and interesting way – are you ready?! You will need a camera to 

take photos (or videos) of your results! 

 

SPELLING: 

Aim:  To correctly spell 10 words from the National Curriculum Spelling Test (in a manner 

other than writing!) 

You will find the full, fun instructions in Google Classroom! 

 

NUMERACY:  3D SHAPES  

Aim:  To identify 3D shapes within real-life objects 

What 3D shapes can you find around your house?  Can you complete the full list?  Find the full 

instructions inside Google Classroom! 

 

LITERACY/PSHE:  BRITISH SIGN LANGUAGE 

Aim:  To learn how to sign some different FOOD and ANIMALS using British Sign Language  

Let’s continue learning how to communicate with each other like Samar does in our class novel 

“Oranges in No Man’s Land”.  You can send me a short video to show me how well you can do! All 

of the instructions are in Google Classroom.  I look forward to watching you! 

 

 

 



 

ONLINE ACTIVITY FOR TODAY:  ENGLISH READING BOOKS THROUGH BUG CLUB – 

Active Learn 

Please keep reading the books in your book band.  To receive a new book, 

you need to answer the questions in each book.  Read the whole book first 

and then go back the beginning and read it again, this time clicking on the 

little bug icons and answering the questions.  Try to read and answer the 

questions to one book every single day (or half a book if you are on the 

Grey band)  

Example: 

 

 

 

If you would like to share the wonderful activities that 

you are doing at home on the Calpe Facebook page, 

send us your pictures! It can be of you completing 

worksheets but also Art projects, Science 

experiments, exercise or yoga videos or even fun 

games that you are doing with your family. 

Hopefully the instructions are clear, but I will try to 

answer any questions or queries through Google 

Classroom or you can send an email to 

info@calpeschool.com email during the normal 

school day should you need any clarification. Please 

mark and check your children’s work. If you can write 

‘Year 4&5’ in the subject, this will help it to reach me.    

Many thanks,   

Miss Carrie  

Click here for the 

questions. 


